
Email sent to Year 4 Parents on Thurs 26 June re. Fab finish with a 

movie on 7th July: 

 

 

Dear Year 4 parents/carers, 

On Monday 7th July, we will be celebrating the end of our topic with a Fab 

Finish! We invite the children to dress up as their favourite character from 

'Around The World in Eighty Days' as we watch the movie, and compare it to 

the book! Please be aware that the film adaptation is a PG, and should you 

have any concerns around your child viewing it, you should inform their class 

teacher. 

Characters from the story that you could dress up as: 

 Phileas Fogg 

 Passepartout 

 Princess Aouda 

 Captain Speedy 

 Detective Fix 

In addition to this, Mrs Sims will be baking scones for even more of a Fab 

Finish! Taking us back to where Phileas Fogg ended his journey, by having a 

classic British treat! If your child has any allergies that we are not already 

aware of, please inform us immediately.   

 

Many thanks, 

Year 4 team 

 


